
 
 

August 17, 2016 
 
 

 
RE: Deferment from the Johnson County Wastewater Capital Charge 
 Parcel Identification No. NF241434-3008 
 
Dear Mr. Holland: 
 
Your initial 10 year deferment period (2006 - 2015) from the Johnson County Wastewater Capital Charge 
has expired. 
 
On October 21, 2010, the Board of County Commissioners adopted Resolution No. WD 10-035, which 
allows an additional 10 year deferment for properties of five acres or less used as a single family residence, 
providing the property continues to meet all of the original eligibility requirements. 
 
We have reviewed your property's status and found that it still meets the original deferment eligibility 
requirements.  This property has been granted an additional 10 year deferment from the Capital Charge for 
Johnson County Wastewater.  This deferment extension will be effective starting with the 2016 tax year for 
a period of 10 years. 
 
The deferment period is conditional and shall be terminated at such time as any of the following conditions 
apply: 
 
1. The property's classification is changed to a use other than a single family residence. 
2. Structure(s) on the property are connected to the sanitary sewerage facilities of the Wastewater 

Districts. 
3. The property is subdivided after the started date of the deferment. 
4. The property owner signs a petition for creation or enlargement of a sanitary sewer district in which this 

property is included. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tim Reeves at (913) 715-8533. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Pekarek 
Interim General Manager 

 
 
cc: Paul Null, Mapping & Technology Manager 
 Tim Reeves, Senior Surveyor 


